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TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF 
EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT 

SERVICES  

MELITA & AREA RESIDENTS 
JUNE/JULY 2018 

 

There will be  

NO Emergency Department Services at  
 

Melita Health Centre   
 

  On the following dates:   
 

**Wednesday, June 27th at 8am until Saturday, July 7th at 8am** 

**Thursday, July 12th at 8am until Friday, July 20th at 8am 

Wednesday, July 25th at 8am until Friday, August 3rd at 8am 

** Denotes change from previous notice** 
 

During the suspension of services, individuals requiring emergency department services are 
encouraged to call the Melita Health Centre at (204)522-3403 to determine the nearest open 

emergency department. 

For any EMERGENT situations - call 911. 
 

The Prairie Mountain Health EMS (ambulance) service will continue to provide emergency response for the 
community of Melita and surrounding areas.  All residents making 911 calls are transported to the nearest 

open emergency department. 
 

 
Individuals requiring health advice are encouraged to call 

Health Links/Info Santé at 1-888-315-9257. 
Health Links / Info Santé provides 24 hour, 7 days a week, telephone information service by Registered Nurses with the 

knowledge to provide answers over the phone and guide you to the care you need. 
 

For the most current Suspension Notices, visit the PMH website at www.prairiemountainhealth.ca (Public Alerts). 
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